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CHANGE Newsletter

Learning by Doing Together Project

Our services, our jobs, our opportunities

We are CHANGE, a national disabled 
led organisation working for equal 
rights for all people with learning 
disabilities.

We employ people with learning 
disabilities to co lead on all of our 
work.

At CHANGE we are working in 
partnership with the University of 
Leeds on a very exciting project 
about employment.
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The service providers working 
with us will be employing people 
with learning disabilities to be peer 
support workers.

CHANGE will be delivering training to 
people with learning disabilities on 
applying for jobs, job skills and the 
role of peer support workers.

People with learning disabilities will 
be asked their opinions throughout 
the research and they will be 
designing the job roles.

We are working together with service 
providers on this 2 year project 
funded by DRILL.
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We strongly believe that people 
with learning disabilities should be 
employed in our own services (for 
example, health services).

We are the experts in our own lives 
and have a unique set of knowledge 
and skills that would benefit the 
services that have been created for 
us.

Do you know if people with learning 
disabilities are employed in co 
delivering and co developing their 
own services, in your area?

Do you want to work with us to think 
about how to get more people with 
learning disabilities employed?
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Please contact us by 15th October 
2018 on either email at:

Catherine@changepeople.org

or telephone us at 0113 242 6619 

or ana@changepeople.org

Get in touch! We’d love to hear from you!
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